
 

         

 
       

 
 
 

 

 

 

ROCK BROOK SCHOOL CELEBRATES  

NATIONAL DISABILITY EMPLOYMENT AWARENESS MONTH  

 

 
 

 
October is National Disability Employment Awareness Month and Rock Brook School, in Skillman, NJ, would 

like to take this opportunity to thank all of the businesses that provide workplace training for students from 

Rock Brook’s high school program. Pictured above are Dominick and his occupational therapist Mrs. Myers 

preparing macaroons at Baker’s Treat Café & Catering in Flemington. National Disability Employment 

Awareness Month is an important opportunity to recognize the contributions individuals with disabilities make 

to our society and to our workforce. To find out more about Rock Brook’s programs and services, or if you are 

a business interested in partnering working with Rock Brook students visit www.rock-brook.org or call (908) 

431-9500.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 10/23/15 

For more information contact: 

Aileen Kornblatt 

(609) 213-4297 

aileenkornblatt@gmail.com 

http://www.rock-brook.org/

